) Holy Cross
Health

4725 North Federa! Highway
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33308
(954) 229-8562

March 2, 2023

Mr. Matthew Bishop

Athletic Director

Chaminade Madonna College Preparatory
500 E Chaminade Dr

Hollywood, FL 33021-5853

Dear Mr. Bishop:

On behalf of the Sisters of Mercy and the Board of Directors of Holy Cross Health, we would
like to express our sincere appreciation for your gift of $10,000.00 on 3/1/2023 from the CM
Cares VB Tournament to the Michael and Dianne Bienes Cancer Center fund.

Your generous gift helps us fulfill our commitment to serve the healthcare needs of all people.
With help from you and donors like you, Holy Cross continues to provide a spiritual touch to
patients as well as offer access to cutting-edge technologies and services.

Your support enables us to continue the legacy of the Sisters of Mercy by providing our
community with compassionate, expert care and the latest advancements in a healing

environment. We are deeply grateful.

Thank you for helping us save lives every day.

With gratitude,

Director of Development

The Internal Revenue Service requires us to state Holy Cross Health has not provided goods or services
in consideration of vour gift. We recommend you retain this acknowledgement for your tax records.




